
It is with regret that due to reasons beyond our control, we are having to cancel the wheelchair 

event at this year’s Thirsk 10. 

Roadworks on the route, over which we have no certainty will be removed before the 13th March 

mean that wheelchair athletes will not be able to complete the circuit.  

At the time of making this decision we have not had any wheelchair athletes registered for the 

event, and as a committee we wanted to give sufficient notice to those who might be considering 

traveling and entering on the day. 

Please note that the fun run and the main event are unaffected and will still go ahead. 

Please accept our apologies for the late notice however the roadworks are a recent development to 

which we have had to assess and react to accordingly. 

Kind Regards 

Ken Wood 

Race Director for Thirsk 10 


